Register: 2-3000 · Net Assets - TR:2-3003 · Scholarships - TR:734 Faculty Scholarship

From 01/01/2014 through 07/22/2014

Sorted by: Date, Type, Number/Ref

07/01/2014 06/17/2014 Date 06/11/2014 06/11/2014 06/11/2014 05/23/2014 05/21/2014 05/09/2014 05/09/2014 05/08/2014 Number Gladys Espinoza Razoo Razoo Payee Payroll Contributions **Payroll Contributions** Payroll Contributions Kathy Gibson Sherri Wilson Give Big Campaign 8015 · Expense Controlling 7020 · Contribution Controlling 1-3000 · Net Assets - U:1-3001... 7020 · Contribution Controlling Account Faculty Scholarship s... Pres Circle donation ... Meridyth McLaren Give Big Give Big Donation fr... Give Big Donation Julie McKee Give Big Donation Give Big Donations Denise Allen Memo 1,426.50 Increase 200.00 321.00 25.00 10.00 95.10 20.00 2.00 0 Decrease 150.00 2,101.60 1,901.60 1,889.60 1,887.60 1,899.60 Balance 461.10 436.10 341.00 321.00

Alice Miank 651 Weng Star Beaumont, CA 92223 06/13/14

Dear Crafton Hills College Faculty,

I am the Spring 2014 recipient of the Faculty Scholarship # and I would like to thank you from the bottom of my heart for your support and reaffirmation of my dreams.

I graduated from Crafton Hills this Spring, with highest honors, and an associate's degree in Multiple Sciences. I spent three years at this institution and it will always hold a most special place in my heart.

This Fall, I will be attending the University of Redlands. While there, I will be studying environmental sciences and pre-med, and hopefully obtain a minor in French. I am planning to study environmental science because I have a special love for the physical sciences and a passion for our planet's environment. In studying pre-med, I will be preparing myself for medical school, which I hope to be attending after I receive my bachelor's degree. My study of French will be for my own personal pleasure, as I believe in being a well-rounded individual, and have a great love for my French heritage.

My main educational and career goal is to become an Osteopathic doctor and specialize in Aerospace medicine.

My desire as a doctor is to help and serve others, and to work towards a culture of proactive, holistic healing in the medical field. Your generous gift will help make my dreams a reality.

I cannot begin to thank you enough for granting your scholarship to me. Without your gift, my academic journey would be much, much harder. The University of Redlands will cost approximately \$48,000 per year, a sum that would be a great fiscal burden for my family as we are not among the most financially well off. However, because of you and your gift, my family will only have to bear a small fraction of that burden, and for that, I thank you most sincerely. It means a great deal to me to not have to put my parents through financial struggle on my account. It also means very much to me that I will be able to achieve my goals, despite monetary difficulties. It is one thing to have a dream, and another to have the means to make that dream a reality.

It is because of the kindness of people like you, that students like me are able to achieve our dreams, strive to be the best versions of ourselves, and make the world a better place. If the youth of the world are the future, it is most certainly people like you who are the driving force for the future. You help make the world a better place.

I promise you that your gift to me will not be wasted. I will push myself and strive my best throughout the rest of my academic career, and always remember that you made my dreams possible. One day, I will pay your kindness forward, and help others as you have assisted me.

Thank you once again,

Alice Miank

Pam Oesterblad 2440 Mill Creek Rd. Mentone CA June 11, 2014

Crafton Hills College Faculty 11711 Sand Canyon Rd. Yucaipa Ca 92399

Dear Crafton Hills College Faculty:

I cannot thank you enough for the Faculty Scholarship you awarded me. It feels wonderful to be recognized for all the hard work. I am even more thankful for the quality education I received while attending Crafton Hills College. The greatest lesson I learned, while attending Crafton, is that I am more capable than I ever realized and I can achieve anything I set my mind to do, which gave me a completely new outlook on life. You might be surprised to hear that I was a high school dropout, which makes this award even more significant to my family and me. As teachers, remember, with a little effort you have to power to influence students in enormous ways.

I would like to recognize a particular Professor, Bob O'Toole, because it is evident that he cares about his students beyond the classroom. I do not think that I would have finished my degree without his input. His words resonate in my head whenever I am confronted with an overwhelming task, a quote he shared in class, "How do you eat an elephant? One bite at a time".

At this time in my life, I am pursuing work experience. I have been a stay at home wife and mother for the past twenty years and I feel that it is important to explore different career possibilities before deciding my future education path. I am interested in small business management, accounting, or possibly small business ownership. I have enjoyed learning new things and plan on continuing doing it for the rest of my life. Thank you again; I appreciate every one of you!

Sincerely,

Pam Oesterblad

PO BOX 9162 Redlands, CA 92375 (909) 633-2715

June 10, 2014

Crafton Hills College Faculty Scholarship C/O Treasurer of Academic Senate or Academic Senate President 11711 Sand Canyon Road Yucaipa, CA 92399

Dear Crafton Hills College Faculty:

Thank you very much for acknowledging my academic achievements with this scholarship award. I sincerely appreciate all of the professors I had class with and their desire to make Crafton an excellent learning experience. I worked on campus as a Supplemental Instruction leader in microbiology from August 2012 to May 2014. I greatly enjoyed working with Professor Shimeld and Dr. Brown through this program. I appreciate all their input and advice in my schooling.

I am excited to start the next chapter of my life at California State University San Bernardino this fall. I plan to enroll in their registered nursing program. I love caring for people and helping them succeed in all aspects of life.

Ultimately, thank you for the monetary contribution that I will use to make my dreams to be a nurse come true.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Sharpless

Kimberly Sharpless

May 28, 2014

Crafton Hills College 11711 Sand Canyon Road Yucaipa, California 92399

Dear Treasurer of Academic Senate or Academic Senate President:

My name is Hannah Theis and I have recently won your Faculty Scholarship of \$150.00. I just wanted to thank you for giving me this scholarship; it will help with my education. I did not know there were scholarships available at Crafton Hills, but my teachers informed me that I was getting a scholarship without applying for one, so that was a surprise! Anything will help in my future college life as I pursue my education further.

I attended Crafton Hills College because it was a close commute from my house and because it was cheap compared to going to a university. Since I am paying for my college tuition, I wanted to do it by whatever was easier. Also, Crafton has a good reputation and I am sad that I will be leaving it after only two short years here. I was not involved in anything on campus, because what time was here was spent on for my classes; I have taken at least fifteen units a semester and work as well so there was not much spare time for anything else. I enjoyed my classes these two years as I have learned new things and life lessons such as time management.

I plan on attending California Baptist University in the fall and will continue there for two years until I achieve my bachelor's degree in history with an emphasis on World War II and the Holocaust. I would also like to minor in sociology or American Sign Language; I love both of those subjects and wish to continue them further as well. After California Baptist University I plan on going into a career of law enforcement for San Bernardino County; I would like to be a narcotics officer or work with the canine unit. If, for some reason, law enforcement does not work out for me and I am unable to continue on, I would like to be a tour guide and give tours to people around the world.

I have always loved history and the only books I read are about World War II or the Holocaust. I also love to travel and I have been to Paris, France as well as Germany. This summer I plan on going to Poland, Czech Republic, Slovakia, Hungary, and Austria. I have been hooked on traveling, especially to Europe with so much World War II history behind it. I also enjoy being outdoors as much as I can and I love fishing, tent camping, and hiking.

Sincerely,

Hannah Theis

Gladys Espinoza

12941 2nd St Spc. 3

Yucaipa, Ca. 92399

June 11, 2014

Dear Crafton Hills College Faculty,

Thank you so much for awarding me the Faculty Scholarship. My family comes from Mexico (specifically the state of Jalisco); I am a first generation college student and the first in my immediate family to attend College. Even though I graduated Yucaipa High School with a 4.1 GPA, I decided to attend Crafton Hills College because it was affordable, close to home, and has a lovely campus.

Attending Crafton Hills College was a great decision because my two years at Crafton Hills College are full of lovely memories. I really liked how people of different age ranges and ethnicities attended Crafton Hills College-it goes to show that all types of people appreciate upper level education. I was able to make friends with a thirty-eight year old surgeon assistant, a forty -two year old mom of three, a foreign exchange student from South Korea, and a twenty-five year old returning to school; the people that I made friends with each impacted my way whether it was insight to another culture or advice from someone with more life experience.

During my first semester at Crafton Hills College, I wanted to major in biology; at the end of the first I realized that I wanted to major in a helping profession, so I switched my major to nursing. I think that one of the great things about attending a community college is that people can switch their majors as many times as they want without so much money being wasted and without feeling rushed to leave Crafton Hills College. My boyfriend will attend Crafton Hills College a fourth year and one of the reasons he has stayed at Crafton for four years is that he has

switched his major four times. I also think that Crafton Hills College has many excellent professors who want to help their students succeed. Some professors were extremely helpful and kind to me and those professors I will continue to visit. I am encouraging my brother, who is sixteen, to attend Crafton Hills College because of the great experience I had and because of the many benefits I think attending a community college has.

I am graduated Crafton Hills College with a 4.0 and an associates in Health Science. I hope to be accepted to CSUSB's nursing program (I won't know until the end of July if I am accepted). After a few years working as a registered nurse I plan on becoming a nurse practitioner.

Thank you so much for believing in my and rewarding me this scholarship. It has truly been a blessing to receive this scholarship.

Kind regards, Elladys Espinzy June 12, 2014

Crafton Hills Faculty Scholarship C/O Treasurer of Academic Senate or Academic Senate President 11711 Sand Canyon Road Yucaipa, CA 92399

To the Generous Members and Sponsors:

I wish to thank you for the honor of selecting me as one of the recipients of the Crafton Hills Faculty Scholarship. I am currently a graduate of Crafton Hills College with an Associate Degree in Health Science and Multiple Sciences. I have applied to Loma Linda University and after the interview I was accepted into the Coordinated BS/MS Nutrition and Dietetics program for the fall of 2014. Your financial assistance will be of a great help toward my education expenses.

I thank you again for your generosity and support. It definitely encourages me to work hard in order to achieve my goals, as well as to give back to others, in the same way you helped me.

Sincerely,

Magdalena Cojocaru 35914 Trevino Trl

Beaumont, CA 92223

Dear Faculty Scholarship Donors,

I was very surprised and excited to learn that I was one of only fourteen people in the whole graduating class of 2014 that received your prestigious scholarship. I had received the invitation for the Scholarship Convocation in early May and was filled with curiosity and excitement for what was to come. I am writing to thank you for your generous, financial support in my trek towards a higher education.

At Crafton Hills College I was a Health Science major and was also pursuing a degree in Spanish. I graduated this spring of 2014 with an Associate's Degree in Spanish and Health Sciences and, as you know, earned a perfect GPA. I am a currently pursuing a career in the Nursing field and have now transferred to Cal State San Bernardino as a Pre-Nursing/Nursing major. My next major step in my pursuit of a higher education is to apply for the Nursing program over in Cal State San Bernardino this fall in order to start during the winter quarter (If I am accepted that is, fingers crossed!). I was living in a city called Pico Rivera for most of my life until I moved to the Inland Empire and attended high school here at Beaumont High School. I had no clue as to what my focus in school should be so the only logical choice after high school was to attend a community college. It gave me the opportunity to focus on my future at a fraction of the cost. To be honest it was a struggle to see some of my high school friends enjoy their full college experience while I was left behind at home, but looking back I do not regret my decision being as that I gained new and interesting friends and enjoyed the luxuries of very dedicated faculty and staff ready to assist with a student's needs here on campus.

By awarding me the Faculty Scholarship I am one step closer to my educational goals. Besides a financial award, you are also giving me the encouragement I need to keep pursuing my educational goals and reassuring me that hard work really does pay off. I hope day I will be able to help others with their goals just as you have helped me.

Sincerely,

Michelle Baltazar 824 E 10th Street

Beaumont CA, 92223

Michelle Baltayar

Melissa Klaib

12962 Leith Way

Yucaipa, CA 92399

May 19, 2014

Dear donors of the Crafton Hills Faculty Scholarship,

I sincerely thank you for choosing me from among other students for this scholarship. I am very grateful to be its recipient, and I wish you to know that this money will be of great help to me in my journey to becoming a doctor. Attending Crafton has been a great blessing in my life; not only have I met extraordinary faculty, but I have also grown and matured as a student.

Recalling that this is my last semester at Crafton Hills College, I am filled with sadness at leaving this wonderful community, but also with joy at moving closer to accomplishing my dreams. I will be transferring to UC Irvine for Fall 2014 as a Biological Sciences major, and once there, I hope to enter their Neurobiology program. After obtaining my Bachelor's degree in that field, I will finally apply for medical school.

Thank you again for this scholarship. It is bringing me closer to fulfilling my dream of becoming a doctor. I am glad that there are so many wonderful donors willing to provide students with much-needed funds to lighten their financial burden. A long journey lies ahead of me, and every helping hand brings me a step closer to the fulfilment of my ambitions.

Thank you very much for your consideration and your generosity.

Sincerely,

Melmakk

To the faculty of Crafton Hills College:

Thank you so much for recognizing my hard work and achievements at Crafton Hills College for the last two years and awarding me with the Faculty Scholarship. With this scholarship, I will be able to move forward in my education to a four year University and someday become a teacher so that I can help students, just as the Crafton Hills College staff has helped me and numerous others. It is great encouragement to know that someone saw promise and potential in me and was willing to assist me in achieving my goals and reaching my full potential. Thank you for that.

With the help of this scholarship, I plan to attend the University of California, Riverside in the Fall of 2014. I will still be living with my parents in Calimesa and commuting to the campus, in order to save money. I also plan to work part time while I attend school full time. My goal is to have attained a Bachelor's Degree by the Spring of 2016. As of now, I am a mathematics for secondary education major. I am either going to get a teaching credential for secondary education after completing my Bachelor's Degree or I am going to continue on in the hopes of achieving a Master's Degree in order to teach at a community college. As a teacher, I plan to be dedicated to my students and afford them the time that they need in order to understand the subject of mathematics. I know that many people find this subject to be difficult, but I hope to be the teacher that changes their minds about this and that I will be able to express the enjoyment mathematics can provide.

My goals would be far more difficult to reach if not for being awarded the Faculty Scholarship. Thank you so much for believing in me and helping me attempt to achieve my highest potential. I hope to continue to impress you with my academic excellence and service to the community. I will continue to strive to emulate the spirit of Crafton Hills College and never forget that this is where it all began. I will always be grateful to Crafton Hills and its staff for helping me start off my education right.

Sincerely,

Camille Hyatt

Christopher Snapp-Kolas

35165 Beech Avenue

Yucaipa, California 92399

May 31, 2014

Dear Crafton Hills Faculty,

I wanted to say thank you for the Crafton Hills Faculty Scholarship. This scholarship means a great deal to me; UCR recently sent my financial aid awards to me and it isn't going to cover my expenses. This scholarship will help me pay for my books and tuition which takes a great deal of stress off my shoulders. Thank you so much.

My family lived in Palmdale, California for the majority of my childhood until we moved to Yucaipa in 2010. I had been homeschooled all through high school, but I wanted a classroom experience so I started school at Crafton Hills College. My time at Crafton has been one of the best experiences of my life, I met my girlfriend there, I met my two best friends when we took physics together, and I met many other friends while in math club and tutoring. Now I'm moving on to UCR to major in physics and to later pursue a PhD in some area of physics, which I plan to use to do research in my chosen field (which I'm still unsure about) and to maybe teach at a university. I will never forget my time at Crafton, though. I learned and experienced more than I can say in this brief letter.

Once more I would like to say thank you for helping to pay for my education. Please keep helping students accomplish their dreams.

Sincerely,

CHRISTOPHER SNAPP-KOLAS --